
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 

 

Aveley Secondary College is very excited to announce the opening of applications for Year     7 2024 students 

wishing to be part of our Sports Elite Program. 

 

The Sports Program is exclusively available to students in the Aveley Secondary College local intake area. It 

has been designed to maximise our talented sporty students’ physical and personal development. Our 

vision is to promote a ‘high performance culture’ for students focusing on sporting excellence, creating 

the balance needed for students to be successful both on and off the field. Please refer to the attached flyer 

for the program specifics. 

 

The Sports Elite Program will run alongside the student’s normal timetable and take place every Tuesday 

from 7.15 am to 8.15 am in the school’s Sports Hall. 

 

If your child is interested in applying for a place in the Sports Elite Program for 2024, please follow the 

selection process instructions below. 

 

The selection process into the Aveley Secondary College Sports Elite Program for 2024 is comprised of two 

components; 

 

Stage 1: 

 

 

 

Stage 2: 

Completion of the attached written application form which outlines your child’s sporting 

achievement and aspirations. The application form must be submitted to the College main 

administration by 4.00pm Thursday 7 September 2023. 

 

If successful in stage 1 (written application), you will be notified via email by Thursday 21 

September 2023 and your child will be invited to complete a physical test   based on a 

variety of key sport components such as strength, power, speed, agility, flexibility aerobic 

fitness. 

 

This will be conducted at the College from 3-4pm on Monday 16 October 2023. 

 

Students will be notified of their selection in the SEP via email after the results of the trials have been 

reviewed. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Laurence Houghton on 6296 1000     or email 

Aveley.SC.Generalenquiries@education.wa.edu.au 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Laurence Houghton 

 SEP Coordinator 
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